
Hello Ms. Irvin, 

 

Attached you will find two letters related to the Riviera Beach Municipal Firefighters Pension Trust Fund 

Board of Trustees.  The first is a letter requesting the City reappoint Trustee, Kirk Henderson to the 

Board.  The second letter is informational, advising that the Pension Board appointed Kenneth Brack to 

the Fifth Seat.   

 

Personally, as the pension administrator, I know that my opinion does not matter; however I would like 

for you to know how much I respect and appreciate the Board of Trustees for the Firefighters Pension 

Fund.  In my role as a TPA (Third Party Administrator), I have had the opportunity to deal with many 

different pension boards across Florida and Georgia.  The Trustees of the Firefighters Pension Fund have 

been a tremendous benefit to both the City and the members of the Firefighters’ Pension Plan.  The 

time, effort and knowledge this group of Trustees commits to the Pension Plan on a regular basis is a 

level of dedication not always seen across the State.  Additionally, Mr. Henderson’s knowledge of 

investments has been beneficial to discussions held by the pension board on many occasions.  I hope the 

City recognizes the strong resource they have in this Board of Trustees as they consider the re-

appointment of Mr. Henderson to the Board. 

 

Thank you for your consideration.  Please feel free to let me know if you have any questions.   

  

A day is nothing without positive thoughts, good hopes and sweet dreams. Make it a good one.  

Denise McNeill  

Partner  
Resource Centers, LLC 
 
Email: denise@ResourceCenters.com 
Toll Free: 800-206-0116  
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